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February 27, 1389

United States

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I1I

1017 Marietta ftreet, N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30323

ATTENTION: CHIEF, NUCLEAR MATERIALS SAFETY SECTION

SUBJECT: Amendment to NRC Material License
License Number 45-24874-01

Gentlemen:

Campbell & Paris Engineers has relocated our office effective
February 27, 1989, We, therefore, reguest that our license be
amended to show our new office address as follows:

Campbell & Paris Engineers
14500 Avien Parkway

Suite 175

Chantilly, VA 22021

Phone: (703) 802-0093

Attached is a drawing of our new office showing the location
where we will store our Troxler device. Along with our license
amendment would you also provide a copy of Form NRC-3 for posting
as reqguired by 10 CFR Part 19.

Our check for $60.00 for the amendment fee is attached. 1If you
have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the
undersigned.

Very Truly Yours,
CAMPBELL/& PARIS ENGINEERS
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Campbell & Paris Engineers
14500 Avion Parkway

Suite 175

Chantilly, VA 22021

(703) 802-6093




